
Covenant Presbyterian Church Covid-19 Safety Protocols 
 

In order to help limit the spread of Covid-19, please observe the following safety 

protocols when inside the building for a Sunday worship service:  

 

1. If you are sick, please remain at home and join us for worship via Covenant’s live 

stream.  If you are in a high risk category for developing serious complications 

from the virus, please consider joining us via our live stream as well. 

2. When on the church grounds or in the building, please observe a six-foot distance 

from non-family members and refrain from shaking hands or engaging in other 

direct contact. 

3. We ask that you please wear a mask when inside the building (ages 5 and up).  

Mask are not required outside the building. 

4. When you arrive, all external and sanctuary doors should be either propped open 

or opened for you by an usher.  Hand sanitizer stations will also be available at 

multiple locations. 

5. Our nursery is temporarily closed, as are our water fountains.  Individual bottles 

of water are available in the narthex. 

6. Bulletins now include all hymns so you do not need to handle a hymnal. During 

the service, neither attendance registers nor offering bags will be passed.  You 

may drop your offering in the bags positioned by the sanctuary doors as you enter 

or exit the sanctuary, or take advantage of our online giving option. 

7. Seating in the sanctuary will allow for physical spacing.  At the conclusion of the 

service, ushers will dismiss members by rows and ask congregants to directly exit 

the building.  Gathering outdoors for fellowship after the service is encouraged 

(with spacing, no masks required).   

 

Please know as well that the church building is thoroughly cleaned on a weekly basis and 

that every effort is being made to foster a safe environment.  Thank you for your prayers 

and patience as we navigate the reopening process together! 
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